

PELVIC RADIATION DISEASE ASSOCIATION

62 Norbiton Avenue, Kingston upon Thames, KT1 3QP www.prda.org.uk email: info@prda.org.uk office: 0113 278 5405

Charlotte Beardmore, President, Penguins Against Cancer, c/o Fenwycks, Tekels Avenue, Camberley, Surrey, GU15 2LB. from:

David Jillings,

Hon. Treasurer / trustee

11 August 2021

email: david@prda.org.uk tel: 07798 786 997

Dear Penguins,

Thank you for your letter of 25 July 2021 enclosing your very generous cheque for £5,000 to be used by PRDA to alleviate the worst effects of Pelvic Radiation Disease.

We will shortly be able to send you our Annual Report for the 2020-21 year up to March 2021 which describes the work and progress made recently, and we will send next year's report in due course which will cover activities funded by your donation. We are currently investing in expanding our volunteer base so that we can continue to grow and reach even more people affected by PRD. We have also strengthened our professional engagement team and increased our efforts to reach healthcare professionals, particularly using social media. The support of Penguins Against Cancer in the past has made an important contribution towards this growth and I have no doubt the latest grant will allow us to continue to expand.

Yours sincerely,

DAVID JILLINGS

Trustee

Finance Director